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MEDIA RELEASE 

 
Glamorgan Spring Bay Medical Services Update 

 
 
Council was recently made aware that the Spring Bay Medical Private Practice 
at Triabunna will be closing on the 30th April 2021. Council wishes to thank Dr 
Naidoo and his staff for their service to the community and wish them well in 
their future endeavours. 
 
Glamorgan Spring Bay Council is committed to providing the community with 
access to quality Health care through its entity East Coast Health. East Coast 
Health will continue to operate and expand its services to ensure that all rate 
payers have access to a health care provider on an ongoing basis. Residents 
should feel assured that they will continue to enjoy access to a doctor at both 
our Bicheno and Triabunna Medical Centres. 
 
Any patients of the Spring Bay Medical private practice can be transferred to 
East Coast Health by completing a form available at the Medical Centre. 
 

-Ends- 
 
 
For further media details contact Mayor Robert Young on 0417 561 892 or via 
admin@freycinet.tas.gov.au 
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